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7th October 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Parents’ Evening – Autumn 2025 
 
We would like to invite you to Parents’ Evening, see table below for dates and times as these may differ slightly 
for each year group/class.  Slots will be available to book via School Spider on Thursday 9th October 2025 @ 6pm. 
 

Year Group/Class Date/Time Location 

Reception/Y1/Y2 
Thursday 23rd October 
1pm – 6pm 

Infant Hall 

Y3/Y4/Y5 
Y6: Mrs Galtrey & Mrs Porter 

Thursday 23rd October 
1pm – 6pm 

Junior Hall 

Y6: Mrs Eaton 
Tuesday 21st October 
1.15pm – 6pm 

KS2 Offices 

 
You will be offered a 10-minute face-to-face appointment with your child’s teacher.  There will be an opportunity 
to view your child’s books on the same day as your appointment.  If your child has additional needs and you 
meet their teacher regularly regarding their EHCP or SSP you will not require a slot with your child’s teacher. 
 
Booking 
 
To book an appointment, please log in to your School Spider account and select your preferred time.  You can 
access this via the School Spider app or via our website www.penistonestjohns.co.uk by clicking on the Parent 
Login button from the website (click onto a page and then the padlock symbol at the bottom).  Pictures are below 
for reference. 
 

 
If you have forgotten your password or do not have an account, then you can choose to either reset your 
password or create an account from the log in screen. 

 

When you download the app, select our school using the dropdown bar.  Select Parent Login and enter your email 
address and password.  Please note that your username will be your email address.  If you have more than one 
child at the school, click on the child’s name and it will show all your other children in school so you can switch 
accounts.  

 

Kind regards 
 
Mrs Susie Arnold 
Headteacher 
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